
*Terms and conditions apply.

**Applicable for tickets issued up to 31 December 2020.

Dear Valued Partner,

On the occasion of World Teachers’ Day, we are offering 21,000 complimentary 

Economy Class return tickets to teachers so they can experience a well-deserved 

holiday to any of our destinations around the world, valid for travel up to 30 September 

2021.*

They will also receive a flight voucher for 50% off a future booking to use for 

themselves, a friend or a family member.

If you know a dedicated teacher who continues to inspire through education, help us 

recognise their commitment and hard work by sharing this exclusive offer with them so 

they can be one of the thousands of teaching professionals to benefit.

They can book today, change their plans if they need and travel when they are ready 

with greater flexibility.**

Learn more at www.qatarairways.com/en-ir/offers/thank-you-teachers.html

Thank you teachers

Rewarding their efforts 

with 21,000 complimentary tickets

https://www.qatarairways.com/en-ir/offers/thank-you-teachers.html

